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Circulation Coordinator Brandi Faulkner resigned. She accepted a position as a library director in her home state of Texas. She left in November 2017. In January 2018, Jackee Brame became the Circulation Coordinator.
[bookmark: _GoBack]User Experience & Outreach Librarian Molly Brown resigned in April 2018. We conducted a search to fill the position in May and June. We made an offer to a candidate that was accepted but the candidate backed out. We hope to begin a search in fall 2018 to fill the position. 
Marion Leisy, part-time Evening Circulation Supervisor, retired in May 2018. Due to the increase in the number of students in the building we proposed changing this part-time position to a full-time position. The proposal was approved. Natalie Boulanger started working in July 2018 as our Evening Circulation supervisor.
Jon Ballenger left his position as Night Circulation Supervisor in July 2018. Brett Whitmore filled the position in August 2018.
